
Brian Allee 

From: Sabrina Barnes <sbarnes@cityofinglewood.org > 

Tuesday, January 1, 2019 6:55 PM Sent: 
To: Brian Allee 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Fred Jackson; Christina Erwin; Addie Farrell; Brian Boxer 
Re: IBEC Request for Information from Parks 

Hi Brian, 

Happy New Year! Please find below the response to your inquiry: 

Q. What are the City park operating hours? Are these operating hours the same for all parks? If not, 
what are the operating hours for Center Park? 

A. Park operating hours are 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. at all parks except Siminski Park. By City ordinance, 
Siminski Park closes at dusk. Athletic field usage at Rogers Park, Darby Park and Edward Vincent Park 
is allowed until 10 p.m. 

Advise if additional information is required. 

Also, please let me know how information is being distributed to my office. Your memo is dated November 26, 
2018. However, I only received your 12/28 and 12/31 correspondence on this matter. This is the second time 
this has happened. 

Regards, 

Sabrina Barnes, Director 

Parks, Recreation and Community Services 

On Dec 31, 2018, at 12:43 PM, Brian Allee <BAUee({4esassoc.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon Sabrina. I am following up with you regarding my request for information below. Will 
you be able to assist me with gathering the information on the attached letter? I also left you a 
voicemail today. Thank you. 

Brian J. Allee 
Managing Associate 
ESA I Environmental Science Associates 
949. 753. 7004 

From: Brian Allee 
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 12:13 PM 



To: sbarnes@cityofinglewood.org 
Cc: fljackson@cityofinglewood.org; Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell 
<AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com> 
Subject: IBEC Request for Information from Parks 

Good afternoon Sabrina. 

In coordination with the City of Inglewood Planning Division, ESA is preparing an Environmental Impact 
Report (EIR) for the proposed Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center (IBEC) project pursuant to 
the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). ESA is seeking additional clarification/information 
regarding parks and recreational services for the IBEC project. Please find the attached information 
request letter. Please feel free to call me to discuss our information needs and/or any questions 
regarding the IBEC project. An emailed response to this information request would be ideal. If possible, 
we are hoping to receive a response by Wednesday, January 2nd. I appreciate your time and assistance 
with this effort. Happy Holidays. 

Brian J. Allee 
Managing Associate 
ESA I Environmental Science Associates 
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